

City Of Torrington

Police Department 576 Main Street Torrington, CT 06790-3710 (860) 489-2046



BOARD OF PUBLIC SAFETY PERSONNEL SUB-COMMITTEE

AND

TORRINGTON POLICE DEPARTMENT
<u>MINUTES</u>

JUNE 15, 2016

On June 14, 2016 at 5:00 p.m. The Board of Public Safety Personnel Sub-Committee met in the Office of the Chief of Police at 576 Main Street, Torrington, CT.

Present: Police Chief Michael Maniago, Deputy Chief Christopher Smedick, Tom Gritt, Personnel Director, Commissioner Darlene Battle, Commissioner Robert Conforti. Commissioner Douglas Benedetto (absent)

Meeting was opened at 5:00 p.m.

Interviewed four applicants for the position of police officer and four conditional job offers were extended.

Committee has also decided to continue to conduct the interviews during the early morning hours.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:00 p.m.

Michael Maniago Chief of Police

Torrington Police Department

2016 JUN 20 AM 9: 15